
Auckland High Court Sesquicentennial Celebrations  
2 March 2018 

 

 
 

The Chief Justice, Rt Hon Dame Sian Elias, warmly invites members of the  
legal profession to attend  

a Cocktail Party to commemorate the 150th 
anniversary of the Auckland High Court 

at 
5.30pm, Friday 2 March 2018 

Old Government House, Waterloo Quadrant 
 
 

This event will follow the Special Sitting to be presided over by the Chief Justice at 
3.30pm that day and the taking of Official Photographs at 4.30pm  

 
Tickets are $65 plus GST per person and may be obtained via email to 

nana.matenga@justice.govt.nz  
stating the names and contact details of those wishing to attend   

Arrangements for payment will be advised by return email  
 
 

 
 

 
Members of the profession are reminded that they are also welcome to bring family 

and friends to participate in the Public Open Day at the Court 
on Saturday 10 March 2018 
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